“CORRECTION”

COFFEE COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION
BUDGET HEARINGS


The Coffee County Board of Education will hold the first public hearing to present the system-wide budget for Fiscal Year 2017 on Thursday, September 1, 2016, at 5:30 p.m.  The budget hearing will be held at the Board of Education Administrative Office, 400 Reddoch Hill Road, Elba, Alabama during the regularly scheduled Board Meeting.

A special Board Meeting and second public hearing will be held at 12:00 noon on Thursday, September 8, 2016, at the Board of Education Administrative Office, 400 Reddoch Hill Road, Elba, Alabama.  

Parents, teachers and interested citizens may attend these budget hearings.  Budget forms will be available at the Coffee County Board of Education Superintendent’s Office prior to the hearings.
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